INQUIRY INTO PACIFIC HIGHWAY UPGRADES

Organisation:	
Name:	Mrs & Mr Odile & Andrew Priestley
Telephone:	
Date Received:	22/08/2005
Subject:	
Summary	

Glenda Baker - Fwd: Pacific Highway Upgrade Inquiry

From:

Jenny Gardiner

To:

Steven Reynolds 19/08/05 16:32:07

Date:

Subject: Fwd: Pacific Highway Upgrade Inquiry

9:08:36 am Friday, 19 August 2005 >>>

The Hon. Jennifer Ann GARDINER, MLC

Parliament House, Macquarie Street, Sydney NSW 2000

We are writing to express our outrage and dismay at the proposal for the T2E upgrade between Ballina & Ewingsdale on the Pacific Hwy.

The processes being pursued by the RTA are cynical and wrong.

Our lives are severely affected by this proposal in many ways. This is not however a complaint of "not in my backyard" It is far more complicated than that. Consequently we seek a meeting with you to discuss our concerns.

We are currently working with a group called Coastal Environment Protection Agency (CEPS) who wish to point out why the new proposed route is a bad idea and how the government coffers can be used to find a much better solution.

yours sincerely

Odile & Andrew Priestley,